April 27, 1950

Dear Mr. Carter:

You seem to be constantly doing nice things for
me as I know you do for a great many people, but T
wanted to write you and thank you for the very fine
editorial of April 5 in the Fort Worth Star-Telegram.

I certainly hope I merit what you had to say
there and I am satisfied history will prove you right.

Sincerely,

2§§éi7gﬁf;: Jr.

Secretary of the Army

Mr. Amon G. Carter
President and Publisher
Fort Worth Star-Telegram
Fort Worth, Texas
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